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 Wear Red Day 2020 #WRD20 

 

 

                                     

                                                   

Dear Parent/Carer(s), 

 

On Friday 16th October, we will be raising money for Show Racism the Red Card 

and the theme is “Wear Red Day”.  In the academy, the children (and staff) will be 

able to wear anything red on the day for a £1 donation (please no PJs/nightwear). 

 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions the donations will be collected in a tub as the children 

enter school at all entrances (any loose change also welcome!) 

 

During the day, the children will be taking part in some activities to raise awareness 

of this extremely important and prevalent issue. 

 

We hope that you are able to support us with this very worthwhile charity, and we 

look forward to an exciting day! 

 

With thanks, 

 

Mrs Hood 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 


